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Unintentional Discharge of a Firearm 

 
 

This morning, June 27, 2020 at approximately 5:54am, at 5536 Aviator Avenue, an unintentional 

discharge of a handgun resulted in a Columbus Police officer suffering an injury. 

 

The officer was treated and released from a local hospital. 

 

The Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation is investigating the incident. 
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